


Kenai Peninsula Borough
Office of the Borough Clerk

' MEMORANDUM
TO: Mike Navarre, Borough Mayor

THRU:  Robert Ruffner, Planning Director

FROM:  Michele Turner, Acting Borough ClerkéVM/)

DATE: 01/05/2023

RE: Advisory Planning Commission Applications for Appointment

The notice of vacancy for Advisory Planning Commission Seats were advertised
on August 1, 2022. The application period closed on August 30, 2022. Seats have
remained open until filled.

Per KPB 21.02.060, the applicants listed below have been verified as:

1.) residents within the commission boundaries in which they are applying, and

2.) registered voters within the precincts covered by the commission boundaries.
. : _ |

The following applications are being submitted for your consideration.

ANCHOR POINT ADVISORY PLANNING COMMISSION

Seat E Jill Gunnerson
SeatE Barry White

Thank you.






